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Memo 
 
To: Honorable Mayor Armitage; City Council 

From: City Manager LaPere, MPAP 

Date: March 3, 2023 

Re: Schedule workshop meeting at 6pm on Monday, April 17th.  
 
Background 
Earlier this year, the City restarted discussions on amending its ordinance to permit commercial 
cannabis businesses through a licensing program in accordance with the applicable state statutes. The 
City Attorney, City Manager, and Community Development Director have been working through the land 
use planning and regulatory framework to draft ordinance language for Council’s consideration. We 
have identified a few matters we would like to discuss with City Council for consensus ahead of finalizing 
the draft ordinance language.  
 
The City Attorney is not able to attend the meeting scheduled for April 3rd but is available to attend a 
workshop meeting at 6pm, ahead of the April 17th regular meeting. We are asking Council to schedule a 
workshop meeting for this discussion.  

 
Motion 
Council moves to schedule a workshop meeting to discuss commercial cannabis licensing at 6pm on 
Monday, April 17, 2023.  
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